
                                               VIGYANTRAM 2018 

Delhi Public School, Gurgaon conducted ‘Vigyantram’, a two day workshop 

cum competition on 17th and 18th August 2018 for students of Classes VIII to 

XI. Vigyantram is a National Level Championship with a series of technical 

workshops in association with Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay. Each 

workshop is a springboard to a deeper understanding of technology and its 

myriad applications and potential for innovation which prepares the 

participants for real-world conditions.   

 The workshop topics were - Brain Controlled Robotics, Androbotics, Cyber 

Security and Quadcopter (Drone). It was a great learning experience for the 

students who learnt to respond in a stipulated time frame and work in teams. 

280 students participated in this event. It was proud moment for DPS Gurgaon 

whose fourteen teams were selected for the Grand Finale in January 2019 at 

IIT Bombay along with nine other teams from various other schools. Each 

participant will receive a Certificate from Aakaar, IIT Bombay. Aakaar has 

been working as a great platform for the students across the country to 

showcase and enhance their skills at the highest level since its inception in 

2009. Aakaar is Asia’s largest civil engineering festival.  

 

 

 


